
 
 

 

 

Christian Missionary Fellowship 

International, Maryland  

Beloved brethren, 

Praise God for his love and power. We received a mighty word from the Lord through 

Pastor Dieunedort Kamdem on “the Possibility of our Impossibilities”. Please listen to the 

message by clicking on the "Online Sermon" link on the upper left side of this newsletter.   

            We would like to express our gratitude to all those who came for the evangelistic 

meeting on Saturday night, August 1st in Hyattsville. The family and friends of the deceased 

responded to the gospel at the memorial service, and many committed their lives to God.  

            The Church is overjoyed at the brand new marriage of the now Mr. and Mrs. Ron Tate. 

Brother Ron was united in holy matrimony with Sister Fortune Essambe last Saturday, August 

8th, 2009 before our watchful eyes. The wedding ceremony was an immense success during 

which the gospel was preached with power and souls were won for the Lord. We look forward 

to many more of such nuptials in the nearest future.  

            As mentioned previously, the date of the church picnic has been changed to Saturday, 

September 12th, 2009.  It will be held at Westminster City Park located just behind Longwell 

Municipal Center, (11 Longwell Ave., Westminser, MD 21157). We apologize for any 

inconvenience this rescheduling might have caused but we crave your indulgence to once more 

mark your calendars and not to miss this new appointment. It will be an unforgettable 

experience. Everyone is encouraged to bring a dish or refreshments to share.  

            We regret to reiterate that Sister Beatrice Tchouda, the wife of Pastor Michel has passed 

on to be with the Lord in glory. In order to mourn with those who mourn and weep with those 

who weep, the church will attend and support the family of Pastor Michel during the memorial 

services which will be held on Friday, August 21st and Saturday, August 22nd. Both address and 

location will be relayed to you in subsequent newsletters. Let us remember that Sister Beatrice is 

very much alive, and we will surely meet her again in that glorious reunion at the Marriage 

Supper of the Lamb. May the Lord comfort and strengthen us all, that we may be a source of 

strength and encouragement to the Full Gospel Time family, even as He comforts them too.  

            Once again, we would like to invite you to share your testimonies on the church 

website. Please click here to enter your testimony and “proclaim the goodness of the Lord in 

the assembly of the saints.”  We also bring to your notice the search option on the church 

website. Just type in the word or phrase you are looking for in the space provided at the top 

right hand corner of the homepage, and view the results. May God bless your week! 
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    Westminster Assembly: 

 Friday (8-14): Prayer 

Meeting at 7:00 p.m. 

 Sunday (8-16): Worship 

Service at 10:00 a.m. 

 

Riverdale Assembly: 

 Monday (8-10): Bible Study 

at 7:00 p.m. 

 Friday (8-14): Prayer 

Meeting at 7:00 p.m. 

 Saturday (8-15): Evangelism 

at 10:00 a.m. 

 Sunday (8-16): Worship 

Service 10:00 a.m. 

 

Future Dates to Remember: 

 Saturday (9-12): Church 

Picnic at Westminster City 

Park 

 Friday and Saturday (8-21 to 

8-22): Memorial Service for 

Beatrice Tchouda 


  

 

 

http://www.cmfimd.com/Testimonies.aspx
http://www.cmfimd.com/Sermon.aspx

